
 

 

 

 

To:   PCPs, Specialists & BH Providers 

From:  IEHP – Provider Relations     

Date:      October 16, 2023            

Subject:  IEHP Joins Covered California in 2024!   

 

Inland Empire residents looking for health insurance through Covered 

California will now see a trusted name on the list – Inland Empire 

Health Plan (IEHP Covered)!  

IEHP Covered is among the options on the exchange for those seeking 

coverage in 2024 and we are thrilled to be able to offer the lowest-cost 

silver plan option in Region 17 (Inland Empire)!  

The silver plan option is just one of four levels of coverage available 

when open enrollment begins November 1 and continues through 

January 31, 2024.  

The IEHP sales and outreach team are working with external broker and navigator partners across the state to 

introduce IEHP and its new IEHP Covered plans.  

With the end of the Covid-19 Public Health Emergency, and millions of Californians no longer eligible for care 

with Medi-Cal, IEHP is extending our services to everyone in the Covered California market who could not 

previously enjoy the benefits of being an IEHP member.  

Importantly, we can offer IEHP Covered to patients who previously had IEHP Medi-Cal coverage and no 

longer qualify for Medi-Cal. This will help patients keep their relationship with IEHP and continuity of care with 

doctors who have served them all along. Please share with your patients about IEHP Covered!  

Are you interested in being an IEHP Covered provider? All providers interested in being a part of the IEHP 

Covered network can reach out to contract@iehp.org. Please be aware that there is specific quality criteria that 

providers must meet to be offered an IEHP Covered contract. This may limit the extension of contracts to some 

providers.   

We will soon have more information available on our website about IEHP Covered. Stay tuned! 

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > 

News and Updates > Correspondence > Notices 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, 

(866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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